
Good afternoon, 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family well. As you may know, we are continuing to learn 
remotely and there is a possibility that we may not be returning to school for the remainder of 
this year. We know many of you are thinking about the prom, yearbooks, finals, and other end-
of-year events. At this point, nothing has been canceled, but we are starting to plan for all 
possible options regarding end-of-year activities and how to hold them should we not return to 
school.  When we have more information for you, we will be back in touch.  
 
So, what does this mean for you at this time? 
 
We are holding March 13 as the last day academic grades are being entered into PowerSchool. 
One exception is that our Advanced Placement and college dual enrollment courses will 
continue to move forward. Here are some very important things you can do to help yourself end 
this school year on a positive note. 

• Work with your teachers in courses where you may have missing assignments. Staff will 
be allowing you to remediate those assignments.  

• Check your school email every day as this is the primary way we will communicate with 
each of you.  

• Bi-weekly we will release packet and online work that is now becoming more course-
specific. We recommend that if you are able to complete this work and share it back with 
your teachers - they will provide feedback. This work will not be graded, but you need to 
know that your teacher will mark this work in their grade book as collected.  We are in 
hopes that you continue to stay connected and continue to learn new content for that 
course. 

 
Please check your school email every day as we will use this as the primary way to 
communicate with each of you. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
  
Mr. Mochamer, Mr. Bellerose, and Mr. Vigue 
 

 

 


